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Friday 5th September 2025.  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to share that all of our KS2 classes will be taking part in the Sports Inspired Festival 
this year.  
 
At the event, children will be able to take part in a range of sporting activities as a class. The children 
will compete in teams against other schools in Hackney. This has been an event that our Year 3 
classes have enjoyed taking part in for a number of years. We are pleased that this opportunity is 
now available for our other classes too.  
 
When? 
Year 5 & 6 - Wednesday 17th September 
Year 3 & 4 - Wednesday 1st October 
Leaving at 8:50am , returning to school by 3:30pm 
 
Where? Britannia Leisure Centre 
 
Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch, your child can bring their own packed lunch. 
Packed lunches cannot contain sweets or chocolate and water to drink only. 
 
We really  need parents and carers to attend our school trip. If you are interested, please let your 
child’s class teacher know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms Frohock 
Deputy Headteacher 
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